
   

We have some class pets! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This month we had a special delivery arrive at 

school. It was a small, brown box that came in 

the post, with 5 caterpillars inside a tub. The 

pupils in Charcoal class gave each of them a 

name. We have been watching them grow bigger 

and are excited to watch them turn into a 

cocoon. When the butterflies emerge, we are 

going to release them outside. 
 

We have been learning more about South 

America and the Rainforest, finding out it is 

called the Lungs of the World. We are now 

exploring the 4 layers of the rainforest and we 

are learning all about them. 
 

In English we enjoying learned more about 

poems is and how they can rhyme. 
 

This month in art we are exploring sculpture and 

have made some huge box sculptures and some 

smaller, clay, abstract models.  
 

During Maths we have been plotting graphs and 

learning about ‘x’ and ‘y’ axes. We have enjoyed 

playing the game Battleships, to help us learn 

how to do this. 
 

By Charcoal Class.     

 

 

 

Charcoal Class Monthly Update: 
May 2024 

Ashley, A-Jay and 

Peyton 

Congratulations! 

Our Stars 

of the Week, this 

month are; 


